
 

28th September 2017 

To whom it may concern 

We are writing to voice our objection to the proposed “Local Plan Preferred Development Option” 

We have lived at our current address for the past  years.  

We feel that the housing target stated in the proposal is not a true reflection of the actual local 
needs. The plan is not environmentally friendly and demonstrates no respect for the landscape 
surrounding our home and dramatically reducing the greenbelt land in the area. Warrington consists 
of a number of independent village communities which will be lost if this proposal goes ahead. 

The road network in and around Warrington frequently gets gridlocked and this proposed  
development will only make the situation worse. The proposed infrastructure of roads and highways 
is unrealistic and unobtainable and will only increase pollution and congestion in the region. 

Warrington and Halton Hospitals NHS Trust already struggles to cope with the demands from the 
population by seeking to increase this further will only have a negative impact on an already 
“stretched” service. 

The money would surely be better spent improving and developing the actual town centre and 
surrounding road network such as Bridgefoot which at peak times appears to be a free for all and 
almost impossible for emergency vehicles to get across.  

Warrington is already showing signs of fatigue this will surely only worsen with such a massive 
increase in growth.  Other local authorities within the Northwest (Bolton) are seeking to improve 
their town centre and restore green areas this is the complete opposite to Warrington’s proposal 

Yours Sincerely . 

 

 
 

 




